Delta Nu Review

Delta Nu 60t Anniversary Celebration
May 29t, 30th &31st

Isn't it time to return to Maryville?
Make your reservations and plan to
attend all the festivities in 2014. May
29, 30 & 31, 2014, Delta Nu is
celebrating 60 years at Northwest
Missouri State University with the 18th
Annual Delta Nu Memorial Golf
Scramble on Friday, May 30 . A fun-
filled 60th celebration on May 31st that
includes a Military Awards Ceremony, a
Poker Tournament, a BBQ lunch, a TKE
ritual, and a dinner banquet followed by
a band at the house. Spouses and
guests are invited. The agenda of events
is listed below.

Tekes who served in the military will be
honored so if you are former or present
military, please email Tracy Bottoms at:
bottomst@keytesville.ki2.mo.us to
register for the awards ceremony.

Please pre-register for the weekend
activities online at www.nwtke.com/6o.
Registration is needed by March 1, 2014
to reserve your spot for all seven major
events. Contact Tony Dorrel at:

816.309.9317 or check the link below.
http://www.nwtke.com/content/delta-nu-
Goth-anniversary-celebration

th
60 Anniversary

Celebration Details
Thursday Itinerary, May 2g, 2014

Pub Crawl Event @ six selected watering
holes - 1 drink per Establishment

Friday Itinerary, May 30, 2014

18th Annual Delta Nu Memorial
Scramble Golf Tournament -- 10:30 am,
Mozingo Lake Golf Course, Maryville

Tekes — Dinner at Carson’s at 6:00 pm.
Guests to Carson's then join us at TKE
House at g pm for the Hospitality
Area/Tent-- 6:00 - 10:00 pm.

Saturday Itinerary, May 31, 2014

Military Award Ceremony --g:30 to 10:30
Poker Tournament --10:30 to 1:00

BBQ Lunch --1:00 - 2:00 TKE House

TKE Ritual --2:30 - 3:15 TKE House
Dinner --5:30 - g:oo Community Center
Outdoor Band --g:30to 12, TKE House
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Fraters Owens & Sumy honored
Frater B.D. Owens was inducted into the Circle of

Excellence and Frate'r_Gunnerson Sumy received the Top
Teke award atthe 57 Conclave. Page 3
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northwestbearcats.com

Letter from the
Chairman of the Board

Dear Fraters:

We are headlong into another school
year and as always, there are lots of
great things happening with the active
chapter and the alumni, not to mention
our undefeated Bearcat football team.

On the active chapter side, we have
another pledge class that is learning the
traditions of our great fraternity. The
actives are also busy getting ready for
homecoming and all of the events that
make college life so much fun.

On the alumni side we are planning a
HUGE celebration to commemorate our
60" Anniversary. Frater Tony Dorrell is
doing an outstanding job putting this
celebration together. We are tying it in
with our annual golf tournament and
there are an incredible number of events
planned. You do not want to miss this
celebration!

Take some time to sit back and read
though the latest edition of the Delta Nu
Review.

Frater Peitzmeier’s family named 2013 Family of the Year

The entire Delta-Nu Active and Alumni
chapter sends warm congratulations to

the Peitzmeier family.

Maryville, MO — Frater Tim Peitzmeier’s family was

Don't forget the Bearcats will be playing
in Round 2 of the NCAA Playoffs at
home on November 30"

Go Bearcats!!

Yoursin the Bond, Mark Witthar, 853

Alumnus Profile
Tom Mooberry AN#91

Frater Tom Mooberry hails from
Maryville, MO and graduated high
school there in 1955. He attended
NWMSC from 1956 - 1959, studying
Speech and Psychology, which today
would be a degree program similar to
Public Relations.

In short: Tom Moobery —is Frater,
father, a devoted and loving husband,
and the hardest working man on your
staff if you were lucky enough to employ
him. Tom is a world class character, a
scholar of people, relationships, and life.
A man of MANY words - but also a man
of his word, and a best friend to many.
Read the full profile for Frater Moobery
and others on the NWTKE.com web site.

To submit a Frater Profile or to
nominate someone for a Frater Profile,
email Mark Rinker at mark_rinker@
hotmail.com

recognized as Northwest Missouri State’s Family of the
Year for 2013. Sponsored by Campus Dining the Family
of the Year is bestowed each fall during the University’s
Family Weekend festivities.

The family includes Frater Tim Peitzmeier, a 2009 and
2011 Northwest graduate, and his wife, Aimee
(Freeman) Peitzmeier, a 2010 graduate; Melissa
Peitzmeier, a 2013 graduate; as well as Megan
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Letter from Grammateus
-Tobias Weddle, 1597

Delta-Nu as a whole has been very busy
since the 2013 Spring semester. We are
striving to become more involved on our
Northwest campus, including athletic,
philanthropic and other social events.
This summer we sent Frater Corey Jung
(1587) and myself (1597) to Conclave in
Washington, DC which is the TKE
National conference.

Our Chapter received Excellence awards
in Campus Involvement, Alumni Relations,
Chapter Size and Chapter Recruitment. Also
Frater Gunnerson Sumy (1564) received an

individual Top TKE award. This is for the
most prestigious TKE individual in the nation

and hasn‘t been won by a Delta-Nu since
Frater Mark Gerling (1044).

This year we will continue to strive for the
Chapters’ 9" Top TKE award. With fall rush
and the new school year starting, we are
becoming increasingly busy. This year our
rush events include a field day at the house
where the potential new members can
participate in various games at the house.
We will also have batting cages, and a car
smash. We are hoping to continue our
traditional gatherings with alumni during
homecoming which is Oct 26, 2013 and the
game vs Pitt State at Arrowhead stadium
which is Oct 19, 2013.

Letter from Epiprytanis

-Jared Moore, 1595

The chapter is currently going through
recruitment and trying to find men we
believe can fill our motto. Although
numbers are low for men going through
recruitment, we have had a strong
showing of around 50 potential new
members at open house. Starting
September g‘h, we will be having three
different rush events for three straight
days where we hope to convince many more
to pledge Tau Kappa Epsilon. Our goalisto
sign at least 4o bids on bid-day, Friday,
September 13"

The active chapter has already been signing
up to participate in the earliest intramural
sports of the year, including softball. We
hope to win the Intramural Supremacy
trophy for a second straight year through
participation and by winning most overall.

This year it is my goal to raise at least $4,700
through fundraising for the chapter. Last year
we held a very successful pool tournament at
Carson’s, drawing students and locals to
participate. In a matter of 2-3 hours we had
raised almost $300. The pool tournament is a
great way for us to make a couple hundred
dollars every month. | am also enlisting at
least one person to be a fundraising chair to
help create and run fundraisers for the
chapter. We are currently brainstorming ideas
like concerts, "TKE-Stock”, and many other
ways to raise large amounts of money for the
chapter.

Alumni Social Report -
Kevin Kemmerer, 648

Following a highly successful Annual
Delta Nu Memorial Golf Tournament
and weekend, it's been a bit of a quiet
stretch. We had a variety of challenges
that prevented us from having a summer
Reunion / Party in Kansas City this year.
We simply were not able to coordinate
dates and available locations. This event
will be back on the calendar in 2014.
There also was an initiative to put
together a golf tournament in late
summer or early fall in Kansas City.
Unfortunately course availability on the

T, .

dates we had targeted fell through. This
event is on the drawing board as well for
2014.

The Fall Classic at Arrowhead between
the Bearcats and Pitt State was
Saturday, October 19 @ 3:00. It appears
that this may very well be the last
installment of this event as the
restructured MIAA schedule does not
have Northwest and Pitt State playing in
2014,

The annual Homecoming game was the
very next weekend on Saturday,
October 26 @ 2:00. Coordinating with
the Active Chapter, those in attendance
were able to view the latest
improvements to the House and got a
chance to know members of the Active
Chapter.

As always, we continue to have a
standing monthly Get Together in
Kansas City on the second Wednesday
of each month at 5:00. Generally this
eventis at Tanners in Overland Park, but
we also have had it at other locations
from time to time. We can help
promote them on Facebook and the
Website.
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New Display in Board Room

Alumni Historian Report- Ed Probst, 276

Congratulations Gunner! A new display
has been hung in the Board Room.

The numerous awards won by Delta Nu
demonstrate the high quality of

young men that the chapter has ==
been able to recruit and develop | ] 3

over the years. Our members '
have earned eight Top TKE
Chapter Awards along with four
Top TEKE Awards that. Each
year TKE International awards
its highest individual honor; Top
TEKE, to a senior or graduate
student for outstanding
performance as a member of
Tau Kappa Epsilon. Delta Nu
now has four fraters who have
so been honored. Winners
include John Moore - 6g7; Steve

Moss - 927; Mark Gerling - 1044 and this
year’'s winner Gunner Sumy - 1564.
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We continue to fill the walls with

memorabilia including g small

composites, a GPA Award Shield and a

number of small group pictures. Items
donated by Fraters Phil

e Burbeister-315 and Dick Jackson-

264 have also been put on display.
Thanks Phil and Dick.

If you have any TKE memorabilia
that you would like to donate to
the house, please contact us and
we will make arrangements to
pick them up. Remember to
either renew or join the Delta Nu
Alumni Association.

DELTA NU ALUMNI ASSN. FINANCIALS — Brad Shelton, 651

191 dues paying members with 4 Lifetime members

$21,232*
(*$14,700 of this cash prepaid dues for future years)

Alumni Assoc. Nov 13 Balance

CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS - Steve Moss, 927

Capital Improvements Level Up : S 1,767
Capital Improvements (Short-Term): S 4,375
Capital Improvements (Long-Term: S 6,172
Fire Fund Precedes Remaining: S 6,305
House Set Aside Long Term: $ 9,214

Total: $49,155

HOUSE FINANCIALS

Alumni and Housing Committee Treasurer’s Report — Chris
Holder, 1362

Mortgage Balance 10/17/13 $315,157
House Manager Account: S 2,074
Alumni House Account: S 47,884
Security Deposit Account: S 7,800

Total in the House Account: S 57,758



